



EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Directorate-General for Trade
Director General

Brussels, 1 9 DEC. 2012 Trade B2/MB/am 1743840

Mr. Arnaldo Abruzzini Secretary General Association of European Chambers of Commerce and Industry

Chamber House, Avenue des Arts 19 A/D 1000 Brussels, Belgium

Dear Mr. Abruzzini,

Thank you for your letter of 21 November 2012 and for sharing with the Commission EUROCHAMBER's priorities for the on-going investment protection negotiations with Canada.

Deleted

On my part, taking note of your concerns, I would like to reassure you that in all our investment negotiations, the Commission is seeking to achieve a very high level of investment protection, based on the best practices which Member States followed in their Bilateral Investment Agreements.

I would like to express my appreciation for your interest in the EU investment policy, and I am looking forward to our future co-operation in this and other areas.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Luc DEMARTY